TOWN OF POUCH COVE

February 5, 2024

Letter of support for Project Team “Aging At Home, Seniors Cooperative”
To Whom It May Concern:

The Town of Pouch Cove as a town, prides itself on its diverse and active population of
seniors and older adults. From volunteerism to community leadership, seniors are pivotal
to the success of our community. As such, as a Town Council, we enthusiastically support
any initiatives to make the community even more accessible and livable for older adults
and seniors.

We have discussed the proposed efforts brought forward by Thomas Mengel and his
fellow committee members regarding “Aging at Home, Seniors Cooperative” and think
this would be a wonderful addition to our community. We wish the organizers every
success in their efforts to attract external funding for this project.

Please consider this letter our formal support for this project and for the committee in their
efforts to receive financial support from granting agencies. We look forward to future
collaboration with “Aging at Home, Seniors Cooperative” as it develops.

Sincerely,

7>

Mark Vardy,
Mayor of the Town of Pouch Cove
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